
 

  

 
 

Certificate of Appreciation 
Presented to 

Robert Lowyns 
For 14 Years of Loyal and Dedicated Service to the Veterans and spouses of Levy County, 

and for many years of serving/continuing to serve on the Planning Commission. Your 

Dedication and Commitment to our Veterans and community is Greatly Appreciated.  

Until his well-earned retirement.  

March 7, 2023 

John M. Meeks, Commissioner Rock Meeks Jr., Commissioner 

Desiree Mills, Vice Chair Tim Hodge, Commissioner 

Matt Brooks, Chair 


